
From:-
Dr. Jal Dastur G. Pavry, 

M.A., Ph.D.
43, CLARGES STREET,

London, w 1

23rd January, 1930

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G-.C.M.Gr., K.C.B.,
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Sir Arthur,
I am much disturbed to know that the copy of my book 

"The Zoroastrlan Doctrine of a Future Life” has, by some 
mischance, not come to your hands.

I had the pleasure of asking my publishers to send 
you a copy of the book with my compliments on the 7th 
April 1929, who reported me by return of post that they 
had duly sent It to you. I am writing to the Press to 
explain to me the cause of this unfortunate error.

With expressions of sincere regard,
Believe me,

é'-


